PINE MEADOWS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
P.O. Box 2339
Overgaard, AZ 85933
AZPineMeadowsHOA.com

February 1, 2024
Notice Re: Annual Renewal of the HOA Website License

The annual renewal of the Pine Meadows HOA Website License was due in February 2024. By
unanimous approval of the Board Members the HOA Website License was renewed.

The annual renewal of the website license expense will by detailed in the annual financial report as
appropriate. Community members may request a copy of the annual financial report or the monthly

report of the budget by submitting a request through the “Contact Us” link on the Pine Meadows HOA
Website.

Michael Finney, Secretary
Pine Meadows Homeowner'gAssociation




